

Rush-Presbyterian-St. Luke's Nurses Alumni Association

The Rush-Presbyterian-St. Luke's Nurses Alumni Association (RPSLNAA) board of directors is responsible for leading and managing the strategic priorities of the alumni association. The board establishes and reviews policies relating to the alumni association and serves as an avenue for alumni engagement, feedback and support.

In 2017 the board created a strategic plan that will conclude in 2021. The main objectives for the strategic plan include: Strengthen Alumni Pride; Increase Student Outreach; and Support the College.

Board members serve a two year term and can remain on the board for a total of three consecutive terms.

Expectations of Board Members:

- Attend board meetings (3 4 per year) in person or by phone, which are held at Rush or at a nearby location; if unable to attend, please notify the Office of Alumni Relations prior to the meeting.
- Participate in the strategic plan by serving on at least one committee and participate in committee workgroup phone calls(1-2 hour time commitment per month)
- Support Rush University College of Nursing
 - Make a minimum annual gift at the Friend level (\$300 minimum) of the Golden Lamp Society in support of any College of Nursing funds
- Serve as ambassadors for the college, attend alumni association events, share news about Rush with other alumni, and act as representatives to the college and communicate the needs of the alumni community

What you can expect from Rush:

- Accessibility of the College of Nursing Dean
- Insights into college, university and medical center developments
- Accessibility of Alumni Relations Staff:
 - Alumni Relations Staff
 - Krista Giuffi, Director, Alumni Relations 312.942.2569
 krista m giuffi@rush.edu
 - Anna Gettings, Associate Director, Alumni Relations 312.942.7199 anna_gettings@rush.edu
 - Kali Drews, Assistant Director, Alumni Relations 312.563.9058

kali_drews@rush.edu

- We always welcome your creativity, ideas, and enthusiasm
- We respect your time meetings will begin and end as scheduled
- We provide timely communications between board meetings

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact a member of the Alumni Relations Staff.